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Winter Springs pond sediment removal project to begin May 21, 2024

WINTER SPRINGS, Fla.-- Starting Tuesday, May 21, 2024, crews contracted with the City of 
Winter Springs will begin removing sediment from several stormwater ponds within the 
City.

Thanks to a grant from the Natural Resources Conservation Services (NRCS), Zulu Marine 
Services of Columbia, Mississippi, will begin removing excess sediment from stormwater 
pipe outfalls to restore functionality in five separate ponds within the City. 

The $169,000 project, approved by the City Commission on May 6, 2024, will start with work 
at Torcaso Park and will take several weeks to complete.

Work will occur Monday through Friday from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM 

Under the terms of the grant, the NRCS will contribute up to 75% of the project's total cost, 
of with the City covering the remaining 25%.

Maps of the project areas can be found here.

The City of Winter Springs will provide weekly updates about the progress of the sediment 
cleanup on the City website at www.winterspringsfl.org/publicworks/page/winter-springs-
pond-sediment-cleanup-project
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